
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was in a spirit of gratitude that we bid our farewell 

to Mother Mary Thomas on May 2
nd

 as she left for 

her new assignment in Totowa, New Jersey. Over 17 

years, Mother has devotedly and generously attended 

to the needs of everyone here in Villa Guadalupe. 

Her presence among us will be keenly missed. Our 

prayers will accompany her as she begins to embark 

on her new mission.  

 

On Sunday, June 5th, 2016, the Little Sisters, 

Residents, staff, families, and volunteers were 

anxiously awaiting the arrival of Mother 

Provincial Maria Christine, who was bringing  

our “new” Mother to us. 

 

Mother Rosario Flor was delighted to return to 

Gallup after being away for ten years. She was 

given a warm Navaho welcome with each 

resident presenting her with a native flower. 

 

On Monday the 6th, we were 

entertained by dancers:                          

Miss Dh’ooshgai Princess Taya Tom, 

Latchia Tom and Tristan and 

 Leilani Benally.  

Our staff and elderly Residents  

also shared their musical talents with us. 

The entertainment was followed 

 by a light refreshment.  

 A great day was had by all! 
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 The Little Sisters are holding 2 events 

for young people around the country this summer. 

If you are interested or know someone who might profit 

of this time of sharing, please contact 

Sr. Mary Raymond at 505-863-6894 or 

email her at vcgallup@littlesistersofthepoor.org  

 

July 28-31  Little Sisters Novitiate  

Queens, NY 

 

 

August 5-6 Mobile, AL 

 

With the hot weather already upon us, our swamp 

coolers are up and running. However, in making 

sure that they are running as efficiently as possible, 

a study was done on the air ducts. 

 

All 466 Registers which include return air grills and 

supply air grills and the surrounding areas need to 

be serviced.  The cleaning will remove airborne 

contaminates, which may help to alleviate allergy 

and asthma symptoms among our Residents.  Plus 

it will help to increase efficiency, reduce heating 

and cooling costs, and help prevent pre-mature 

breakdown & aging of our heating and cooling 

system. 

 

The cost of this project is estimated at $30,000.00 

and will include cleaning of the Burners, Scroll 

Cages, Oil Motors and Clean Contactors.  

 

With your donation you can help us to accomplish 

this task and provide quality air to our residents. 

 

 

To donate on line, visit our website: www.littlesistersofthepoorgallup.org 

“O my goodness…” 
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